
 
 

 

 
Question on Notice 

 

No. 1014 
 

Asked on 12 September 2023 

 
MR T NICHOLLS ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 

MINISTER FOR PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON Y D’ATH) 

– 
 

QUESTION: 
 

Will the Attorney-General provide the attrition or separation rate of staff of the Public Trustee 

by year for the last three years? 
 

 

ANSWER: 
 

The annual separation rate for the Public Trustee by year for the last three financial years is: 
 

Financial Year Separation rate 

2020-21 8.4% 

2021-22 14.4% 
2022-23 11% 

 
 

The Public Trustee’s (PT) separation rate is not unexpected given PT has a highly skilled 

workforce, practiced in working with Queenslanders experiencing vulnerability.   

The PT’s separation rate is on a downward trend in comparison to 2021-2022 and it is 

anticipated that this trajectory will continue as the PT continues to invest in attraction 
and retention strategies. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 


